
 

 
 
June 21, 2017 
 
 
Greetings neighbors and merchants of the Brew Pub Plaza Area,   
 
As you know, Park City Municipal is in the design stage for the Park City (Brew Pub) Plaza. The topic is 
coming back to the Park City Council meeting Thursday, June 29th during work session between 4-6 pm. 
See specific time after agenda is published Monday afternoon, June 26. 
 
During the work session, Council and staff will revisit and prioritize the goals of the neighborhood and 
the goals of the commercial district to see how the two can be dovetailed with regard to the plaza, the 
proposed road between Main Street and Swede Alley along the south side of the Wasatch Brew Pub, 
and the budget for the project.  
 
We would like to have robust representation from both the area business owners as well as the 
residents of the area.   
 
Since the Brew Pub Plaza planning process will likely return to Council more frequently in the next 
stages, we hope to round out our email list to keep you notified of meetings and evolving plans.   
 
If you are receiving this message under your door mat or via USPS mail and would like to be involved 
and kept notified PLEASE email me at lynn.ware-peek@parkcity.org.  Or call me at 435.615.5206.   
  
Many of you have spoken directly with Economic Development Director Jonathan Weidenhamer.  We 
work together and he continues to run point on this project; I am helping him with outreach.  For those 
of you I haven’t met, I am the new(ish) Community Engagement Liaison.   
 
I look forward to meeting you. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Lynn 
 
Lynn Ware Peek 
Community Engagement Liaison 
Park City Municipal Corporation 
435-615-5206 
 
Lynn.ware-peek@parkcity.org 
 

http://parkcityut.iqm2.com/Citizens/Default.aspx
mailto:lynn.ware-peek@parkcity.org
mailto:Lynn.ware-peek@parkcity.org

